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38th Weekly Newsletter 

June 3, 2019 – June 7, 2019 

4th Quarter SY 2018-2019 

38th Week at Washington Global PCS! 
Welcome to the second-to-last newsletter and week of the year! During the following days, there 
are many events coming up. Don’t miss any of them by reading our newsletter. 

8th grade events 
Students in the 8th grade level will enjoy these fantastic end-of-the-year events: 

 8th grade dance will take place June 7, 2019 from 6:30 to 9:30 pm. Select 8th grade students 
are invited to participate. The cost of the ticket is $7 per student. This event will take place 
at the Washington Global building. We hope to see you all today! 

 8th grade Promotional Exercise will take place June 13, 2019, at the Boys & Girls Club of 
America, which is located at 1901 Mississippi Ave SE (near Southern Avenue Metro). The 
ceremony will begin at 1:00 pm and will be followed by a lobby reception.  

Please note that June 7 and June 13 will be half-days (12:05pm dismissal) for students. 

Aftercare + Half Day Update 

Thursday, June 13, and Friday, June 14 will both be half days for students (12:05 dismissal). This 
also means that there will be no aftercare for students on either day. 

Community Peace Walk 

Washington Global PCS is proud to announce our 2ndAnnual Community Peace Walk. This event 
will take place June 11th @ 11:30 am and has been inspired by the students at Washington Global 

PCS. We would like to invite any family members that are interested in attending to contact Mr. 
Mebane for more details at hmebane@washingtonglobal.org 

8th grade NY end-of-the-year trip 
On Wednesday, May 29, select 8th grade students and teachers went to New York for their end of 
the year trip. They were able to visit Times Square, board the famous double decker bus and visit 

different city sites, go on a ferry to see the Statue of Liberty, and finish their trip eating at Bubba 
Gump’s restaurant. It was fantastic to spend time with our students in NY! 
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Re-enrollment for 6th and 7th graders 

As the 2018-2019 school year is coming to end, it is now time for our current 6th and 7th graders to 
begin the re-enrollment process. Re-enrollment packets will be sent home with the students the 

week of April 1st, so please be sure to complete and turn in the entire packet with proof of residency 
by April 30th to ensure your student has a seat at Washington Global for the 2019-2020 school year. 

2nd Annual Washington Global Chess Tournament 
On Wednesday, June 5, WG hosted its 2nd Annual Chess Tournament. 

12 scholars who frequently come to the chess club were able to 
participate and play against each other in a 5-round tournament.  

Congratulations to the winners! 

1st place: Kyree Lovelace (7th grade) 
2nd place: Kyheim Johnson (7th grade) 
3rd place: Danae Williams (8th grade) 

See you next year in chess club and end of the year tournament! 
Summer Enrichment Programs (Serve Your City) 

Through Global's partnership with Serve Your City, your child can enroll in swimming and/or 
rowing lessons this summer for free! The information for this program is as follows: 

 Summer Rowing: starting on June 24 and ending on August 16 on Mondays 
and Wednesdays from 5:00pm to 6:30 pm at the Anacostia Community 
Boathouse. 

 Summer Aquatics: starting on June 25 and ending on August 22 on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays from 5:00pm to 6:30pm at the Randall Pool. 
Please reach out to Serve Your City's Director, Maurice Cook 

at mcook.serveyourcity@gmail.com, to register your child and for more information.  

STEM Camp Opportunity 

STEM Camp will take place from July 15-July 19th from 9am-12pm.  
Students will engage in a variety of scientific experiments  
throughout the course of the camp. The camp will be lead by  
the school's lead science teachers, Ms. Thomas and Mr. Loran.  

Students will be provided with a breakfast and a snack at the camp.  
To enroll in the camp, please contact Ms. Gray in the main office at (202) 796-2415.  

CapXLab Summer Camp returns to Washington Global for the 3rd year! 
Registration is now open for 6th grade students interested in attending Capital Experience Lab 

(CapXLab) at Global this summer from June 24th - July 19th from 8:30 am - 3:00 pm. CapXLab is an 
experience-based learning camp, which immerses students in programs that include DC's amazing 

museums, cultural spaces, and research institutions.  
To register go to: www.capxlab.org 

 
 Child Find Policy     Contact Information 

Child Find is a legal requirement that schools find all children  Main office number: 
who have disabilities and who might be entitled to special  (202) 796-2415 
education services, from birth through age 21. As a part of   Main office e-mail: 

WGPCS’ responsibilities, we will be conducting public awareness info@washingtonglobal.org 
activities to inform parents and the community about the   525 School St SW, 
availability of special education and related services.   Washington, DC 20024 

mailto:mcook.serveyourcity@gmail.com
http://www.capxlab.org/
mailto:info@washingtonglobal.org

